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SUPPORTING EDUCATION

Dear Future Educator,

The Sumner County Retired Teachers Education (SCRTA) is offering a one year $1,500 scholarship to a
Sumner County Schools support personnel employee who plans to seek a degree in education. To be
eligible, you must complete the application and the required essay. Both must be submitted to Kathy
West of the SCRTA Scholarship Committee by Friday, April 14, 2023 to her email address listed at the

bottom of the attached application.

Guidelines for the essay are listed at the bottom of the application. Please read the instructions
carefully. The essay should also be typed or neatly written in legible penmanship. The essay will be
scored on content and mechanics.

The winner will be invited to attend the Friday, June 17 meeting of SCRTA to receive the scholarship and
thank the retired teachers who sponsor this scholarship.

Thank you for your interest in public education.

Sincerely,

SCRTA, SCRTA Executive Board, SCRTA Scholarship Committee



